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ELF [MI94F011]

On Tuesday, July 23, 1996, Bob Lane and I (with Paul Baxter, Inmet)
briefly visited the E1f sedex deposit, examing the ‘upper’ showing (see
photos). [Note: the previously drilled core racks in the swamp near the
Akie River had slumped but should be recoverable. Teck/Cominco have
proposed exploration budgets for the past 2 years; unfortunately their
partner, Samsung, has not become involved, resulting in NO work being done.
This prospect still offers good exploration potential].




